
           

 

 

 

 

 

     

Dear School leaders, Governors, Teachers, Pupils and Families 

Ripon Together is a not-for-profit partnership organisation which brings people together to work on projects and 

activities to make the city of Ripon a friendly and thriving place to live and a welcoming place to visit.  For more 

details please see the website, www.ripontogether.com 

The Summer of Play 2021 was an idea to help children, after COVID lockdowns, see and try out some activities which 

they may have missed out on. And for organisations and clubs to present themselves to those children and families.  

We are now formulating plans for 2022 and we enclose a link to a short survey where we would like a little help from 

you. We want to offer things that are relevant, useful and fun for children, young people and families, connecting 

organisations and showing what is available for them around Ripon. 

Survey Link 

The events will take place in August, when the schools are closed and we don’t expect schools to be directly 

involved, we just want views, advice and information on how best to offer something good. 

If there is anyone in your organisation who could give us their ideas, then please ask them to complete the survey. 

The more information we have the better that we can prepare. 

Any questions or queries can be emailed to info@ripontogether.com or call David Ingham 07775 731276. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Directors of Ripon Together. 

 


